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Federal Rule Changes Should Not Affect Subpoena Practice

Intellectual property litigators Amanda Tessar and Elizabeth Banzhoff analyze the potential effect of the
December 2015 changes to the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure on subpoena practice.

Read the full article on Law360.  This publication is subscription based.
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